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Class Seven
                                                                                 
    Friday 13th November 2015
Project 

Remember your next homework project is due in by Friday 20th November.
You must imagine you are an astronaut and you’ve landed a spacecraft on a new planet.
 
We would like you to write a short story about your adventure from your perspective. Please try to describe what you saw, heard, smelt and touched. Think carefully about whether any people, animals or plants were there and any other exciting details the reader needs to know about.
 
We look forward to sharing them in class next week.
Reading
This week we have been reading lots of information about space. Can you find any more information out about any aspect of space from books at home? You could even visit a library to see what you can find out.
Maths
Terrific work on multiplication and division this week Class 7! You can use a very impressive range of methods and strategies. Can you think of any words problems that need multiplication and division skills to solve them? Why don’t you share them with a friend?
English

This week you have used formal language superbly to write a report about space weather. Next week you will continue to think about using effective sentence openers in your writing.
Other Notes.
Remember to visit the school website and add information to the Class 7 blog.
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